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Date: 2021-09-30
First Name: Christine
Last Name: Bregenzer
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address: 
City: Magnolia
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: ALL

Message:
My husband and I just found out about how our area might be taken out of a Montgomery County voting district and
combined with a
Harris County district.  If this information is true, we are both totally AGAINST lumping our area in with a Harris
County district.  When
we bought our property and built our dream home in the Allenwood subdivision of Montgomery County, we did so
to be within the
boundaries of the Tomball ISD, but also within the boundaries of Montgomery County because our values are
similar to those in this
area.  We specifically bought and built here for several reasons that still remain true today.  We and our neighbors
DO NOT want to be
included as a voting block combined with  Harris County, and we desire to remain a Montgomery County voting
district for several
reasons.  If you wish to contact us, you can reach me at the phone number listed or our home address.




